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Senate Passes House Bill 252

Concord, NH - Senator Pearl released the following statement on House
Bill 252, exempting agricultural operations from certain municipal noise
ordinances, and recognizing the importance of supporting and protecting
our state's vibrant agricultural community.

"House Bill 252 recognizes the distinct needs of farmers and ensures they can carry out
their essential work without undue interference from certain noise ordinances," stated
Senator Pearl.

 "This legislation is a significant step towards supporting our agricultural community and
fostering its continued growth and prosperity - I want to express my sincere
appreciation to my colleagues for recognizing the importance of protecting our
agricultural operations."
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